
 

 PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004  
 

Adoption Statement for an addendum to the Council’s Supplementary 
Planning Guidance  

 
 

In accordance with Regulations 11 and 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local 
Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, notice is hereby given that Broxbourne Borough 
Council adopted an addendum to the Council’s Supplementary Planning Guidance (SPG) on 
26 November 2013.  
 
Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the addendum to the Council’s 
Supplementary Planning Guidance may make an application to the High Court for 
permission to apply for judicial review of the decision. Any such application must be made 
promptly in any event no later than 3 months after the date on which the addendum to the 
SPG was adopted i.e. by 26 February 2014.  

 
Copies of:  

A. this Adoption Statement;  
B. the amended SPG;  
C. a consultation statement the Environmental Report;  

 
are available for inspection at the Council's Offices, Churchgate, Cheshunt during normal 
office hours. The documents are also available to view on the Council's website at  
http://www.broxbourne.gov.uk/environment_and_planning/planning_policy/development_pla
n/local_plan_2005.aspx 
 
If you require any further information on the SPG update or any other aspect of the 
Broxbourne Local Plan, please contact the Planning Policy Team on 01992 785559, or via 
email at: planningpolicy@broxbourne.gov.uk  
 
  
Vicky Carter, Planning Policy Officer, Planning Policy  
Broxbourne Borough Council, Churchgate, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire EN8 9XQ 
 

Dated 29
th 

August 2013 


